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IL

 Anthony Jennings 

for Bloomsbury 

CAAC

We do not consider aluminium to be an appropriate material for shopfronts in the conservation area, and 

although there are other internally illuminated signs nearby, there are already too many in Southampton row. 

Could the applicants be encouraged to revise the application accordingly.
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